
Canaries Class Spring newsletter 

Tilly volunteers in the Canaries classJane                      Janek                   George 

Welcome to the Canaries class page. We hope you all had a lovely Christmas, and Happy new year to you all!

Myself, Janek, and George are extremely excited about the Spring Term, we have planned lots of fun and educational 

activities for your children to take part in.  

We really enjoyed you all taking part in our activities last term and we are hoping to see you all again this term. 



Canaries Class Spring newsletter 
The Canaries class will participate in lots of fun and engaging educational activities this term. The class timetable is on 
the website if you would like to have a look. 

Monday afternoons they will be looking at the work of the famous artist Wassily Kandinsky and they will be creating 
their colourful masterpiece based on his work. The children will be looking at different shapes and colours, mixing colours 
to create new colours. 

Tuesdays mornings Canaries will be reading the book Three Little Pigs. The children will be creating storybooks and 
attending a range of art sessions. To create a forest, pigs, wolves, and houses. Tuesday afternoon they will be attending 
the forest where they will collect different natural objects to help create their artwork. 

Wednesday morning we will be shopping in the local community. The children will work in groups and all have their 
shopping lists to support them when collecting the ingredients. Wednesday afternoon they will be cooking and making a 
dish with the ingredients they have bought in the morning. 

Thursday morning the children will be taking part in space science and a sensory session the children will be looking at 
different planets. Thursday afternoon we will be attending swimming in the school’s hydro pool.

On Friday morning, the children will look back at pictures of themselves from previous years and create their book All A 
Me. If you have any pictures, please email them to us so we can add them to their books. Friday afternoon we will be taking 

part in a whole class sensory session. 



The Canaries update.

The Canaries work extremely  hard on their targets in the Autumn term. Here are some pictures 

of their achievements.   



You are super stars 


